Freedom of Information Act 2000 – Penalty Charge Notices
Your request for information has now been considered. The Council holds the information requested. 
You asked:
How many Penalty Charge Notices (PCNs) have been issued on average per month in the Granville Road / Victoria Park Car Park since it was recently refurbished?

Answer: Following refurbishment, the car park was fully re-opened week commencing 16th March 2017.

PCN’s issued since this time: 
Mar 16th 2017 – 30th Sept 2017 – Total 177
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How does this compare to the average number of PCNs issued per month before the car park was refurbished?

PCN’s issued prior to this time: 
Oct 1st 2016 - Mar 15th 2017 – Total 154
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What proportion of PCNs was contested in the months prior to refurbishment, and how does this compare to the proportion contested after refurbishment?

Proportion of PCN’s contested prior to refurbishment - 30 = 19.4% 

Proportion of PCN’s contested after refurbishment - 72 = 40.7%


Have any comments or complaints been made to the council concerning the lack of clarity as to where vehicles are permitted to park in this car park?

Some comments have been received but no official complaints. 

You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request please write to: 
Information Governance & Risk Team

Leicester City Council

Legal Services

4th Floor, City Hall 
115 Charles Street

Leicester LE1 1FZ
e-mail: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk 

